Subject: IGCS MELBOURNE ABSTRACT NOTIFICATION
From: Joanne Katz (jkatz@kenes.com)
To: ftghaemmagh@yahoo.com;

Date: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 12:16 PM

Dear Fatemeh Ghaemmaghami

On behalf of the Scientific Committee, we are very pleased to inform you that your abstract No. IGCSM-1209 entitled "ASSESSMENT OF
CLINICAL OUTCOME OF PATIENTS WITH ADVANCED OVARIAN CANCER WITH NEOADJUVANT
CHEMOTHERAPY VERSUS PRIMARY DEBULKING SURGERY" has been accepted for POSTER PRESENTATION at the

15th BIENNIAL MEETING OF THE INTERNATIONAL GYNECOLOGIC CANCER
SOCIETY- IGCS MEL 2014, taking place in Melbourne, Australia, November 8-11, 2014.

Details about your poster will follow in due course.

CONFIRMATION OF ATTENDANCE AND REGISTRATION TO THE MEETING
The presenting author must register for the Meeting. In case that you are unable to attend or you are not the presenting author, please advise
the Meeting Secretariat immediately.

If you have not already registered and paid your registration fees you are requested to do so online via the link: REGISTER

In order to qualify for the early bird rate — please register before July 30th, 2014.

Only abstracts of participants who have paid their fees by July 30, 2014 will be included in the program and congress publications.

We encourage you to book your accommodation promptly, as availability may be limited in some hotels.

To Book your Hotel, please click here: HOTEL BOOKINGS

Please do visit the Meeting website www.igcs2014.com regularly for any updates or changes to the Scientific Program.

We are looking forward to this exciting Meeting and thank you once again for your important contribution.

There is no doubt that your enthusiasm, your scientific achievements and your willingness to share the best and latest research results will make
IGCS MEL 2014 a huge success.



Yours sincerely,

IGCS MELBOURNE 2014 Meeting Secretariat

On behalf of the Scientific Committee



